



Department of Mathematical Sciences

July 18, 1991

Dear Mathematics Department Chair and other interested parties,

Enclosed is a copy of a letter that was recently sent to the Colorado Department of Education by way of Mattye Pollard-Cole, Math Consultant for CDE. The contents of the letter were voted upon at the business meeting of the Rocky Mountain section of the MAA in Greeley in April. I wrote the letter, in consultation with the Executive Committee and other interested members of the section. We hope you agree with the content of the letter. Those attending the business meeting felt very strongly concerning the need for a mathematics course requirement for teachers.

Sincerely yours,

Gail S. Gliner, Past Chair Rocky Mountain section of the Mathematical Association

of America

Enclosure